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Dear colleague, 

 

 

 

On behalf of the Saeima of the Republic of Latvia, I have the honour to invite members of your 

parliament to attend the Meeting of the Chairpersons of the Conference of Parliamentary Committees 

for Union Affairs of the Parliaments of the European Union (COSAC) that will take place on 1–2 

February 2015 in Riga during the Latvian Presidency of the Council of the European Union. 

 

Please forward the invitation of Ms Lolita Čigāne, Chairperson of the European Affairs Committee 

of the Saeima, to the chairperson of your parliament’s relevant committee. 

 

 

I look forward to seeing you in Riga. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Ināra Mūrniece 

Speaker of the Saeima of the Republic of Latvia  

 

 


